

Deval Patrick GOVERNOR

Timothy Murray LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

Richard K. Sullivan, Jr. SECRETARY

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs 100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900

Boston, MA 02114

Tel: (617) 626-1000 Fax: (617) 626-1181

February 15, 2013

Jane Sears Pierce Conservation Commission 40 South Street Foxborough, MA 02035

Re: Open Space and Recreation Plan

Dear Ms. Pierce:

Thank you for submitting Foxborough's Open Space and Recreation Plan to this office for review for compliance with the current Open Space and Recreation Plan Requirements. I am pleased to write that the plan is approved. This final approval will allow Foxborough to participate in DCS grant rounds through July 2018.

Congratulations on a great job. Please call me at (617) 626-1171 if you have any questions or concerns about the plan.

Sincerely,

Melissa Cryan Grants Manager

Congratulations Jane

RECEIVED

FEB 1 9 2013

CONSERVATION COMMISSION